
Join your neighbors in fun and games at the Annual 
ISCA Fall Fest on Sunday, October 21st at the  
Indian Spring Recreation Center. The merriment 
starts at 3 p.m. and wraps up around 6 p.m. Kids  
can enjoy face painting, moon bounces, arts and 
crafts, fun games and more.  
 

Think you have a great chili recipe? Bring along  
a pot and enter to win the coveted Golden Ladle  
prize in the great chili cook-off.  If chili is not your 
thing, please bring cornbread to share for last names 
beginning A-N or dessert if your last name falls in 
the O-Z category. Grilled hotdogs and the traditional 
root beer floats will also be served. 
 

And of course, holding true to tradition, the Annual 
Fall Fest Raffle promises all to have a chance at  
winning some fabulous prizes. Already we have  
gift certificates from Arbonne, Color Me Mine,  
Discovery Toys, Extracurricular ETC., Fuddruckers, 
McGinty’s, Melaleuca—The Wellness Company 
and The EverGreen Home—and this is just the  
beginning! Tickets will be on sale during the event 
and at the September General Meeting and will sell 

The Annual ISCA Fall Fest is Sunday, October 21st 

for $1 per ticket or 6 for $5. You do not need to be 
present to win. All proceeds go into the ISCA  
general fund and help to cover the costs of the fine 
events hosted by the ISCA Social Committee  
throughout the year.  
 

This event is FREE to current ISCA members.  
Not a member? No worries. Phyllis Zusman at  
fzusman@erols.com will be happy to assist you in  
renewing or becoming a bonafide ISCA member for 
only $10 per family per year. 
 

Finally, no ISCA event is ever complete without its 
VOLUNTEERS. We need help setting up, cleaning 
up, grilling hot dogs, manning moon bounces, serving 
floats, painting faces, and a whole bunch more. Please 
contact Kelly Lynam at kandblynam@erols.com for 
further information. 
 

So all ISCA neighbors—mark your calendars for  
Sunday, October 21st to bring an empty belly, food  
to share, money for a chance to win some great prizes, 
a helping hand, and a willingness to have some fun! 
We will see you there…. 

Indian Spring News 
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September 2007 
800+ Members September 17, 7:30 p.m.: General Meeting  

  at the Rec Center—Topic: Birchmere  
  or other music venues in Silver Spring 
October 21: Fall Fest  

INDIAN SPRING CITIZENS ASSOCIATION 
Membership Application and Renewal 

Dues are $10 per household • Please Join or Renew Now • Dues cover 12 months from receipt. 
Send Check to ISCA • P.O. Box 3724 • Silver Spring, MD 20918-3724 

Or drop off at 200 East Indian Spring Drive (c/o Phyllis Zusman, Treasurer) 

 Name(s):               Phone: (         )          -                Date:            /          /              . 

Street Address:        Silver Spring, MD  

Email:         

If you are not sure of your membership status you can e-mail Phyllis, fzusman@erols.com or call, 301-587-9063 and she will give you the answer. 

By Celeste Raker-Dillen, Vice President of Social Committee  



 

   Save the Date! 
 
   October 21 
   Fall Festival  
 
   December 2 
   House Tour 
 
   December 9 
   Holiday  
   Celebration 
    Contact:  
    Celeste Raker-Dillen 
    (dillensl@aol.com) 
    301-585-8446 

  President’s Column 
By Walter J. Gottlieb, New ISCA President 

My family moved to Indian Spring eight years ago. Our first impression was 
that it was like a Hollywood movie set of a neighborhood—kids playing on the 
street, the community newsletter being delivered by wagon, picturesque streets 
and houses, neighbors that cared about each other. It seemed too good to be 
real. Eight years later, we know it is very real.  

I was honored to be elected ISCA president, and appreciate the opportunity to 
serve the neighborhood which has served my family so well these past years.  

We have an exciting season ahead, with the Fall Fest on October 21 and a de-
bate between U.S. Congressional candidates Al Wynn and Donna Edwards on 
November 8th which ISCA will cosponsor near our neighborhood.  

Our first general meeting on September 17 will focus on the controversy over 
the fate of the proposed music venue in downtown Silver Spring—including  
the collapse of the deal between Montgomery County and the Birchmere and 
the new negotiations with Live Nation. We hope to see as many of you as  
possible at the meeting and to hear your thoughts and concerns about the future 
of entertainment in downtown Silver Spring.  

Thanks to everyone who braved the heat and humidity to participate in  
Indian Spring’s National Night Out event on August 7th. Officers from the  
Montgomery County Police, Silver Spring division paid a visit to affirm their 
commitment to keeping our neighborhood safe.  

Though we live in a low crime neighborhood, there has been a series of car 
break-ins here in which items were stolen from residents’ vehicles. One of the 
officers at the National Night Out event pulled me aside and asked me to urge 
everyone not to leave anything of value in their cars. He suggested taking  
vehicle registrations, identifying documents and other valuables such as GPS 
devices out of the car rather than leaving then in glove compartments where 
they could fall prey to car thieves.  

Having only been President since July, I am already impressed by the talent  
and dedication of the ISCA Board. The Board is working on developing  
compelling topics for future general meetings as well as some potential  
special events and initiatives that will be new to ISCA.  

We are also working to streamline our website so that you can join ISCA or  
renew your membership online. We urge all of you to join or renew. The more 
members we have, the more great things ISCA can do.  

As the new President, I would love to hear from you about your ideas, con-
cerns, and suggestions for topics that ISCA can pursue in 2007-2008. My email 
is president@iscaonline.com. I love the neighborhood my family first encoun-
tered eight years ago. Let’s make it even safer, even more vibrant, and even 
more engaged in the issues affecting Silver Spring’s future.  
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Fall Mums available through Highland View PTA  
Now’s the time to start thinking about the fall colors you would like to add to your  
yard. The PTA of Highland View (neighborhood public elementary school) is  
selling beautiful, large fall mums from September 6 to September 25. Proceeds  
from the mum sale support the various activities and programs of the PTA,  
which directly impact students at Highland View. 

These Behnke Nurseries’ Signature mums measure a generous 12-16” in  
diameter and arrive ready to plant in your gardens or to fill pots and planters.  
The mums are available in five vibrant colors: yellow, lavender/pink, white,  
bronze, and red. Each large plant costs only $6. All mums will be available  
for pick-up at Highland View (9010 Providence) on Saturday, October 6,  
from 10a.m.-12p.m.  

There are several ways that you can purchase these wonderful fall mums: 
Place an order with a neighbor who has a child(ren) at Highland View,  
Call or email Rebecca Lane, a mum sale coordinator, at 301-587-3383 or Reblane@starpower.net, or  
Stop by Highland View on Saturday, October 6 to purchase mums—selection may be limited.  
Please support Highland View by buying gorgeous fall mums for yourself or someone special. 

Greeting from Allegra Tasaki,  
New ISCA Secretary 
I wanted to take a quick moment at the end of a very busy  
summer for everyone, to introduce myself to those in the 
neighborhood who are not familiar with me and my family.  
We are long-time Silver Spring residents living in the ISCA 
community for four years. We are proud to be a part  
of such a fun neighborhood, and I am proud to serve our  
community through a number of volunteer opportunities.  
Currently, I am a stay-at-home mom who has worked  
professionally in the non-profit and Internet start-up arenas  
before starting a family. I serve intermittently on the ISCA  
Social Committee, and as the ISCA “Welcome Wagon”,  
providing new neighbors new orientation packages. This  
past month, I attended my first ISCA Board meeting with  
our new President, Walter Gottlieb. One of our main  
focuses was on setting an ISCA General Meeting calendar  
of discussion items. Many of you may have seen my  
posting on the listerv about choosing appropriate and  
interesting topics for our community to discuss.  If you did  
not get a chance to read the post or have questions, feel free  
to contact me at tasaking@verizon.net or call me at my home  
301-565-8377.  In the meantime, I hope to get to know you  
all better through attendance at Fall Fest (don’t forget to  
pay your dues!) or at one of the Family Happy Hours (my  
family and I will be hosting the one on October 19th).   
Have a great start of the fall season! 

Welcome to our new neighbor Dylan Fay born 
 in July to Stephen and Amy Fay of Caroline Avenue.   

Farewell to long time neighbor Dr. William Yesback 
who moved in September to Delaware after living 
here for at least 30 years (probably many more). 

 Get Ready for  
the Fall Fest Raffle! 

 

 Win prizes from:  Arbonne  
Color Me Mine  •  Discovery Toys  

Extracurricular ETC 
Fuddruckers  •  McGinty’s 

Melaleuca—The Wellness Company  
The EverGreen Home  •  Plus more! 

 
   Tickets are $1 each or $5 for 6. Proceeds 
   go towards ISCA events. You do not need 
   to be present to win. 
 

Contact Celeste Raker Dillen  
at dillensl@aol.com or  

at 301-585-8446 for details 



 

   YMCA 
  SILVER  
  SPRING 
 

"We build strong kids,  
strong families,  

strong communities." 
 

       All ISCA members receive  
       a membership discount.  
       Please call or stop by  
       to get started! 
 

Visit us at:  
9800 Hastings Dr  
Silver Spring, MD 

301-585-2120 
www.ymcadc.org 

Have a business you would like  
to promote? Consider donating  
a gift certificate or item to the  

Fall Fest Raffle. 
 

 Contact Celeste Raker Dillen  
at dillensl@aol.com  

or 301-585-8446 for details. 



National Night Out  
by Tony Hausner 
Neighborhood Watch Organizer  

I want to thank a number of people for their help  
with National Night Out. We had a good turnout,  
especially considering the heat. Quite as few  
photos hopefully have been posted on the isca  
website by now. View them at  
http://iscaonline.com/iscaonline/gallery.html 

National Night Out is designed to: 1) heighten crime 
and drug prevention awareness, 2) generate support 
for, and participation in, local anti-crime programs,  
3) strengthen neighborhood spirit and police-
community partnerships, and 4) send a message to 
criminals letting them know that neighborhoods are 
organized and fighting back.  

From 7:00 to 7:15 p.m., the police visited our 
neighborhood. A small squad of police cars and  
motorcycle cops came through our neighborhood.  
I want to especially thank all the police who came  
including Commander Don Johnson, the new  
commander for the Silver Spring district, Lt. Steve 
Auger, our beat lieutenant, Lt. Robert McCullagh,  
Officer Joy Patil, our wonderful community relations 
officer, and quite a few other police from the Silver 
Spring station. Staff from the State prosecutor’s  
office were also present.  
 

I particularly want to thank Toba Hausner, Pat  
Reynolds, Jeanne Hammer, Bernie Moorin, and  
Tariq and Amy Shawer for all their help with handing 
out the ice cream and literature. Thanks to our new 
president, Walter Gottlieb, for serving as emcee, and 
to the other block captains who came including Ed 
Freestone, Mary Anne Hess, and Vanessa Krabacher.   

At the affair, we introduced a new version of our 
Neighborhood Watch Brochure which has been  
placed on the watch section of the iscaonline web  
site, http://iscaonline.com/iscaonline/watch.html .  
I want to particularly thank Ali Breen for all her help 
in producing this brochure, Vanessa Krabacher for  
her help in previous drafts, Toba Hausner for her  
input, and several block captains for their comments.  

   Your block captains should be distributing the  
   new copies of the brochure in the near future to  
   the residents on their block. Please see them if  
   you don’t receive one.A recent list of block  
   captains is in our web section.For further  
   information or to volunteer to do more, please  
   contact me at 301-587-6943 or  
   tthausner@yahoo.com  

Upper Right: Walter Gottlieb,  
ISCA President and Tony Hausner, 

Neighborhood Watch Organizer. 
Lower Left: Vaughn Kowals.  
Lower Center: Captain Don  

Johnson, Commander of Silver 
Spring District, and his son.  

Lower Right: Some of the crowd 
listening to Walter Gottlieb and 

Tony Hausner talking about  
National Night Out.  



Annual ISCA Independence Day Parade  
By Celeste Raker-Dillen, Vice President, Social Committee 

Red, white and blue blazed on Saturday, June 30 during the annual ISCA neighborhood Independence Day 
celebration. Kids decked bikes, scooters, wagons and strollers with stars and stripes for a short parade through 
the neighborhood.  All ended up on Lawndale Drive for refreshing popsicles, tasty watermelon, and buttery 
popcorn.  Many children’s smiles were brightened by face paints and balloons. All enjoyed the music of 3 
Drink Minimum as they played on Ole and Jeanne Varmer’s porch “stage.”  Arlene Montemarano’s Lemonade 
For a Good Cause resulted in a nice donation to Iraq and Afghanistan Veterans of America, thanks to those 
who savored her purely homemade, fresh-squeezed lemonade. ISCA welcomed State Delegate, Heather 
Mizeur, who stated that Indian Spring is one of here favorite neighborhoods. 

This ISCA event was made possible by our neighborhood volunteers. A really big thanks goes to Arlene  
Montemarano for all of her tremendous efforts in providing the host lawn including tables, tents, popcorn  
and so much more.  Thanks to Kristen Henley Hills for spearheading the details. Thanks to Eileen Fisher, 
Stephanie Helsing, Jen Holland, Elaine Lindsay, and Kelly Lynam, all part of the ISCA Social Committee,  
for their helping hands. This fun event that exemplifies the visions of our forefathers—a free and peaceful 
community united in celebration.  Thanks to all who attended. 

Upper Left: Ole Varmer and his band at the start of the  
parade plus a neighbor. Upper Right: Patrick Campbell  

of the Iraq and Afghanistan Veterans Association.  
Lower Left: Arlene Montemarano's granddaughter raising 

money for the troops. Lower Right: The start of the Parade. 



News From Northwood High… 
From Jay Goldman 

Northwood High School, the high school serving students 
who live in Indian Spring, will operate with all four grade 
levels in 2007-2008. The school, which was closed by the 
county in 1985 for declining enrollment, reopened in  
September 2004 with just a 9th-grade class and has added  
a grade level each year since, leading to this year’s  
enrollment of approximately 1,350 students. 

The school is introducing the Early College Scholars  
Program this semester. The program is allowing 26  
seniors to take one or more undergraduate courses during 
the school day in a variety of disciplines at University of  
Maryland for college credit. Also debuting this fall is the 
Northwood Wellness Center, available to the community  
as well as students and staff. 

 

 
Principal Henry Johnson Jr. has announced the school  
will add a new academy program next fall: the Academy  
of Musical Theater. The school has three existing  
academies, all of which are open to students in the  
Downcounty Consortium. 

Lastly, Northwood will host its first Homecoming football 
game at its newly refurbished stadium behind the school  
on Saturday, October 13. The opponent is Einstein HS,  
and game time is 2 p.m. 

Northwood is located at 919 University Blvd. West . It  
has an active PTSA and a sports boosters group, both  
of which meet monthly during the school year.  

Paid-Up ISCA Members 
By Phyllis Zusman, Treasurer/Membership 
 
Here you will find your name if you are paid-up 
through at least October 21, 2007, the date of  
the first big “DO” of the year. You guessed it,  
THE FALL FEST!!! This year I have included  
the date that your dues should be paid to keep you  
current.. Even though you have a month or more  
to go, the amount is added on to the date for a full  
12 months. Where else can you get so much for the 
$10.00 per family that is received? 
 
Your payment can be mailed to: 
 Indian Spring Citizens Association 
 P.O. Box 3724  
 Silver Spring, MD  20918-3724  
or put through my mail slot,  
at 200 East Indian Spring Drive.  
 
If your name is not on the list and you think  
you should be, you can reach me at  
fzusman@erols.com or call me at 301-587-9063. 
 
Save time on the 21st of October by paying  
beforehand. Look forward to seeing many of  
you then. 

LAST NAME FIRST NAME(s) PAID THRU 
Abdalati Cheri & Waleed 10/15/2007 
Acosta Carlos & Ann-Marie 03/01/2008 
Acworth Will 10/15/2007 
Adamson Vickie & David 10/01/2009 
Alston/Mushero Catherine & Kir 10/15/2007 
Anderson Nancy 04/15/2008 
Arbacher Judith  07/01/2008 
Auerbach David & Laura 10/15/2007 
Bains-Shepard Brian & Manjot 03/15/2008 
Balis Nathaniel 10/15/2007 
Barbiero/Gwynn Daniel & Rosemary 12/15/2007 
Bathon/Melke Matthew & Amy 06/01/2009 
Beatty Judy & Charles 06/20/2008 
Berry Charles & Janet 10/15/2007 
Blaine Margaret 06/01/2008 
Blais/Smith Catherine & Wayne 12/15/2007 
Bowcut Jana  05/01/2008 
Boyar Jay & Gail 02/08/2008 
Boyer Pete & Laura 12/01/2007 
Bradford Mary & William 04/15/2008 
Brangan/Remy Normandy & Russell 10/15/2007 
Brown Christine & Geoff 10/15/2007 
Bryce Beverly 04/01/2010 
Bullock Ann & Robert 10/15/2008 
Buonora Barbara & David 06/01/2009 
Carley/Lackford Lantha & James 10/15/2007 
Caron/Dart Liz & Tim 10/15/2007 
Carroll Tom, Laura, Brian, Dan, Emily 10/15/2007 
Case Donna & David 10/15/2007 
Cason Jennifer, Tom, Mallory & Molly 11/01/2011 
Chambers  Tracey 09/01/2007 
Chambers/Kowell Jennifer & Joseph 04/15/2009 
Chopra/Khan Vivek & Amber 10/15/2007 
Clark Chris & Tim 04/15/2008 

Clark Heidi & Matthew 05/15/2008 

Collins  Linda & Thomas 03/15/2008 



Collins/Huang Ann & Chris 12/01/2007 
Cossu/Ayzanoa Maria & Gerardi 04/15/2008 
Cowgill/Smith Audrey & Steve 10/01/2007 
Curran Janis & Richard 11/01/2008 
Dalbey/Hunter Matthew & Elizabeth 04/15/2008 
Damare Michelle & Ryan 06/01/2008 
Dawson Judy & Jack 04/15/2008 
Day/Urgo Kelly & Brian 10/01/2007 
Deroche/Grazio Jason & Lori 06/01/2008 
Despard Jessie 10/15/2007 
Diehl Elisa 06/01/2008 
Dietz Lou Ann & James 12/15/2007 
Dillen/Raker Celeste & Jeff 04/15/2008 
Eisenhart Ida 06/01/2008 
Fee/Miller Colleen, Jack & Jonah 10/15/2007 
Filbert Anabelle & Bryson 09/01/2007 
Finelli Susy 09/15/2007 
Fisher/Valentine Eileen & Harvey 06/01/2008 
Flanary Robin Neale 04/15/2008 
Flood Diane & Mike 06/01/2008 
Freestone Ed & Jane 10/15/2007 
Fults Jacob & Piper 12/01/2007 
Gadol Ellis 03/15/2008 
Gallagher Jeffrey & Vivien 12/01/2007 
Gannon John & Barbara 11/01/2007 
Gardner Courtney & Tom 10/15/2007 
Gaughan Marguerite 03/01/2008 
Gavin Marie & Robert 04/15/2008 
Gilhooly Jane & John 01/01/2008 
Gimourginas George & Linda 01/15/2008 
Gins  Michelle & Eric 03/01/2008 
Ginyard/Brian Ethan & Sonia 04/01/2008 
Gladmon Sandy & Jim 06/15/2009 
Gottesman/Kueh Laura & David 06/01/2007 
Gottlieb/Miller Arlene & Chaz 10/01/2007 
Gottlieb/Granatst  Becky & Walter 04/15/2008 
Graef/Anderson Jessica & Gary 04/15/2008 
Greenstein Gail & Jerry 04/15/2008 
Griffith Charles & Gayle 10/15/2007 
Haas Rachel & Jeff 04/15/2008 
Hammer Jeanne 09/15/2007 
Hankins David  12/01/2008 
Hartnett Johnette T. 10/01/2007 
Hatcher Mike & Betsy & Family 11/01/2007 
Hausner Tony & Toba 03/15/2008 
Hauver Elizabeth 05/15/2008 
Healey Ty & Letha 01/01/2008 
Helsing Stephanie & Jeffrey 04/15/2009 
Hendricks Jennifer, Ben & Sam 10/15/2007 
Henson Tessa & Ed 10/01/2007 
Hess/Freedman Mary Ann & Dan 04/15/2009 

Hopkins Roderick & Karen 06/01/2007 
Hoskinson Carolyn, Jim,Jack & Ryan 07/01/2008 
Howard Anna & Sted 06/01/2008 
Hulsebus/Rose Sage & Jon 03/15/2008 
Hughes/Hyland Julia & Paul 06/01/2008 
Ishak Margaret   12/01/2007 
Jaeggi Richard & Yoshiko 06/01/2008 
Janus Cynthia 05/01/2008 
Jaramillo Gwendolyn  06/01/2007 
Jasper/Gondi Christine & Robi 04/15/2008 
Jenkins Shawn & Family 11/01/2007 
Jordan Diane & Stewart 07/31/2009 
Kane Maura & Tom 10/15/2007 
Kane Stephan & Vicki 06/01/2008 
Kay Peggy & Fred 11/01//2008 
Keeler/Dinkel Ann & Matt 04/01/2008 
Kelly Patricia 03/01/2008 
Kilmer Jaquenette & Kelly 03/01/2008 
Kirkham Patricia & Paul 02/01/2008 
Kleine Andrew & Kelly 10/15/2008 
Kruhm/Edgley Gail & Jerry 12/15/2007 
Kutzer/Monagha Carol, Ed, Sam, & Steve 04/15/2009 
Lally Marian & Bill 10/15/2007 
Landers/Dennisto Kathleen & Alan 11/01/2009 
Lane/Kokkinakis Rebecca & Steven 12/01/2008 
Lea Ann 10/15/2007 
Leonard/Mintzer Amber & Irving 06/01/2009 
Lilly Amy 01/01/2008 
Lilly Terese 12/01/2010 
Lindsay Elaine & John 10/15/2007 
Linstrom Ann & Tom 06/01/2008 
Lorenzen Laura 06/01/2008 
Luck Susan & Andrew 03/15/2008 
Lynam Kelly & Ben 04/15/2008 
Magin Elizabeth 05/05/2008 
Magno/Wolff Linda & William 04/01/2008 
Manning Richard & Anita 04/15/2009 
Marchionini Brian & Ashley 04/15/2008 
Margulies Alice & Marvin 05/15/2008 
Marks/Klimaski Katharyn & James 07/01/2007 
Marston Christopher & Julia 04/01/2008 
Mastal Monica & John 10/15/2007 
Mattke Lynette & Manuel 04/01/2008 
Maydan/Nicotera Anne & Gregory 06/01/2008 
McClay Brian & Sharon 10/15/2007 
McClay Ida & Bill 12/01/2007 
McCormac Frances 03/15/2008 
McGuinness Liz 12/31/2007 

LAST NAME FIRST NAME(s) PAID THRU 

Hoelman Malinda & Louis 06/01/2008 
   

LAST NAME FIRST NAME(s) PAID THRU 

McHugh Linda & Joe 04/15/2008 
Metcalf Anne & Ed 03/01/2008 

Hoffman Marc 10/15/2007 
Holland Jennifer & Bruce 04/01/2008 

Meyer/Weeks Katherine & Jim   12/15/2007 
Miller  Jolynne 10/15/2007 
Mitrano Catherine & Nicholas 01/01/2008 
Montemarano Arlene  10/15/2007 



LAST NAME FIRST NAME(s) PAID THRU LAST NAME FIRST NAME(s) PAID THRU 
Moore Kathyrn & Nathan 10/15/2007 
Moorin Bernard & Aida 06/01/2008 
Morgan Amir 05/15/2008 
Morgan Sarah 04/15/2008 
Morris Anne & Willard 10/15/2007 
Morris Jeff & Jan 10/15/2008 
Morrisson Anita & William 12/01/2007 
Mushero Kim & Catherine 10/15/2007 
Nader Kristine & Richard 04/01/2008 
Nash Susan 08/01/2007 
Nasser Michael & Hayat 12/01/2007 
Neri Judith & Umberton 07/01/2007 
Newton Kellie L. 06/01/2008 
Nolan Enid & Mike 06/01/20/07 
Orr Lisa 04/15/2008 
Ortman-Fouse Jill & David 10/15/2007 
Osborn/Pierce Stephanie & Stephen 06/01/2007 
Papile/Scott Louise & Jack 12/31/2007 
Parachini Elaine & Lawrence 05/01/2008 
Parker Julia & Howard 04/15/2008 
Parrent Tony & Mary Ann 07/01/2008 
Patel/Weinfeld Nilam & Jeff  09/15/2007 
Pelletier Jeannie & Mark 03/01/2008 
Peterson/Brown Stephanie & Gregg 12/01/2007 
Plank Steve & Holly 10/15/2007 
Pokras Bob & Olivia 09/01/2007 
Pritzlaff Charles & Olivia 12/15/2007 
Rall Jan & Butch 10/15/2007 
Reynolds Pat & Bill 12/15/2007 
Richter/Torres Rosanna & M.J. 06/01/2007 
Rivoal/Foss Denise & Andrew 06/01/2008 
Roberts Winifred 10/15/2007 
Robinson Carolyn & Michael 08/15/2008 
Rolls Bob 05/01/2007 
Ropeik/Shauer Larry & Janet 10/15/2009 
Rosenbusch/Limi Kristeen & Ken 12/1/2007 
Rothrock/Grovic Holly & Mark 04/15/2008 
Roule Trifin & Jeannie 07/01/2007 
Russell Laura 06/01/2008 
Russell/Mason Sage & Jeff 12/15/2007 
Ryan Katie & Leo 04/01/2008 
Sahli Nancy 08/15/2007 
Salon/Goldman Rebecca &  Jay 11/01/2009 
Sapp Patricia & Phillip 03/01/2008 
Sauer Elaine & Todd 09/15/2007 
Sauter Heather & Daniel 04/01/2008 
Schantz Donna & Lloyd 11/01/2008 
Schenck Marshall & Lalita 08/15/2008 
Schieber David 05/15/2008 

Shawer Amy & Tariq 09/01/2007 
Shay Randy & Dave 03/06/2008 
Shenk Marcia & David 01/15/2008 
Shiffer/Campbell Rebecca & Robert 12/15/2008 
Siegel/Schindell Andrea & David 06/01/2007 
Skelton Tara & Timothy 06/01/2007 
Slater Don & Tina 05/01/2008 
Sloan Marie & Linda 01/15/2008 
Snail Keith & Malika 12/15/2007 
Sollod William & Lauren 10/15/2007 
Sperling Delight & Thomas 07/01/2007 
Steinberg Clarence & Marc 07/01/2007 
Stephan Kathleen & Robert 10/01/2007 
Stock Tom & Alix 04/01/2008 
Stocker Joyce 05/01/2008 
Straight Jim & Christy 05/15/2007 
Stufft Julie & Tim 10/15/2007 
Sweitzer/Richert Karen & Mark 10/01/2010 
Tabak Carolyn 12/01/2007 
Tasaki/Ng Allegra & Brian 05/15/2008 
Thomas Elizabeth & William 05/15/2008 
Tiller Elaine & Bob 04/15/2008 
Tilson Rich 12/01/2007 
Topmiller Margie, Greg, Alex 12/01/2007 
Tortorelli/Allen Valeria & Jan 10/01/2007 
Tran Luyen & Elizabeth 10/15/2007 
Tuohey Jody & Brendan 10/15/2007 
Turner Lynn & Eli 06/01/2008 
Tyler Diane & James 04/15/2009 
Varmer/Philbin Jeanne & Ole 05/15/2009 
Volz May & Lars 10/15/2007 
Waites Gerard & Joan 07/01/2008 
Wallace/Vink Kim & Robin 12/15/2008 
Wallenburg Elizabeth & David 06/01/2008 
Wallmo/Hovis Krishy & Jerry 10/01/2007 
Ward Karen & David 10/01/2007 
Warden Joanna & Andrew 06/15/2008 
Weinzimer Leah & Robert 10/16/2007 
Whalen Jennifer 10/15/2007 
Whitesell/Fitzpat Heidi & Lisa 06/01/2008 
Wilbur Dimitria 03/01/2008 
Willey Joseph 04/15/2008 
Williamwoski Dorothy & Edward 05/15/2008 
Wilson David & Sue 10/15/2007 
Winfield Frank & Dorothy 07/01/2010 
Winick/Carley Iantha & Paul 10//6/2008 
Wong Sophia & Wylie 04/15/2008 
Wood Robert & Kelly 05/01/2008 

Schoppert Jeffery & Erika 10/01/2007 
Schubert Frances & Lynne 12/15/2007 
Scott Nina & Phil 06/01/2007 
Shah Vrinda 09/01/2007 
Shaw Suzanne & Frank 10/01/2007 

Woodhams Jim & Marca 4/1/2008 
Xanten Jennifer 5/15/2008 
Zang/Tkatch Eva & James  10/1/2007 
Zisserson Jane & Jerry 6/1/2008 
Zusman Phyllis & Fred 10/1/2007 





 
P.L. JOHNSON CONSTRUCTION, INC. 

Custom Design/Quality Work 

Residential Remodeling 
 

             

 

 P. L. JOHNSON CONSTRUCTION, INC. is one of the up and coming  
 Remodeling Design/Build firms in the Washington Metropolitan Area.   
 Specializing in kitchens, bathrooms, basements and additions.  Established  
 in 1997, their creativity and designs combined with their very skilled  
 craftsmen and management teams will give you peace of mind and make  
 your dreams come true. 

  Design Build/Additions   Kitchens 
  Basements      Bathrooms 
  Doors      Decks 
  Floors (All Types)    Fences 
  Patios      Drywall 
  Screen & Porch Enclosures   Painting (Interior & Exterior) 
 

8503 Flower Avenue, Unit #7 • Takoma Park, MD 20912 
(301)495-9767 

www.pljconstruction.com 
  




